
 
  

 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

 

September 7, 2020 

MR. ARTURO CABIGAS                                                                       

Senior Sales Manager 
THEO-PAM TRADING CORP. 
2825 Park Avenue, 
Pasay City 
 
 
Dear Mr. Cabigas: 

We are pleased to inform you that based on the recommendation of the FPA – Bids and 

Awards Committee per Resolution No. 082620-09 dated August 26, 2020 for the 

Procurement of Laboratory Chemicals for FY 2020 – Batch 2 amounting to sixteen 

thousand pesos (PhP 16,000.00) is hereby awarded in your favor.  

 

Kindly coordinate with the BAC Secretariat for the processing and release of the purchase 

order. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

WILFREDO C. ROLDAN 
Executive Director 
 

Conforme: 

  

MR. ARTURO CABIGAS                                                                       
Date: _____________  ______ 


